
Jesus Freshers’ Committee 2024
Hi Everyone! Congratulations on your

place at Jesus💚🦌 (you have chosen
very well!). We are the committee in
charge of organising your freshers’

week and we can’t wait to show you
what we’ve planned. Looking forward

to meeting you all in October, in the
meantime, if you have any questions do

get in touch :))

Add our Instagram and WhatsApp for answers to your
FAQs, college room tours, updates about your freshers’

week timetable and more…👀


